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DAY ALDERTON ORFORD ALDEBURGH HOLLESLEY 
Monday 8.00 to 14.30 8.00 to 18.30 8.00 to 18.30 13.30 to 17.30 

Tuesday 8.00 to 18.30 CLOSED 8.00 to 18.30 CLOSED 

Wednesday 8.00 to 18.30 8.00 to 13.00 8.00 to 18.30 CLOSED 

Thursday 8.00 to 18.30 8.00 to 13.00 8.00 to 18.30 CLOSED 

Friday 8.00 to 18.30 8.00 to 13.00 8.00 to 18.30 CLOSED 

 

STAFF TRAINING DATES 

Alderton surgery will be closed for staff training on Wednesday 13th July from 13.00. 

Aldeburgh Surgery will be open for collecting paper prescriptions and booking future 

appointments. All calls will continue to be redirected to 111 for this afternoon. 

This means that there will be no clinical staff available during this afternoon at any site.  

When the surgery is closed please call NHS 111. 

 

 

 

East Anglian Air Ambulance 

We are very proud to be supporting East Anglian Air Ambulance with collection points for 

clothes and shoes. We have these points available at our Alderton and Aldeburgh 

surgeries where you can bring bagged clothes and shoes to donate. They are very visible 

in beautiful bright yellow! 

East Anglian Air Ambulance are our partners in providing care to our patient population 

and we are very excited to be supporting them in this way. 

 

Safe Surgery 

We are pleased to announce that we are a recognised Safe Surgery, a scheme run by 

Doctors of the World to ensure no one is excluded from the healthcare they have the 

right to. 

By being a Safe Surgery, we commit to prevent things such as ID, proof of address and 

language from being barriers to patient registration. 

This is one step we are taking to tackle health inequalities in our communities. 

 

Covid & Travelling 

We are not able to provide you with a letter of your Covid vaccination status. Please do 

not contact the practice about your Covid vaccination status unless you have been 

advised to do so by the 119 service. 

If you believe you have missing or incorrect Covid vaccination data on your NHS app or 

on your GP record, please call 119 and ask the agent to make a referral to the Vaccine 

Data Resolution Service (VDRS). 
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